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Delisting of the shares in MedHelp
from Nasdaq First North Growth
Market

Nasdaq has approved Medhelp Care Aktiebolag AB:s (the "Company") application for delisting of the
Company’s shares. The last day of trading on Nasdaq First North Growth Market will be 22
September 2025.

For further information, please contact:

Tobias Ekros, CEO

tobias.ekros@medhelpcare.com

Phone: +46 8 528 528 00

About Medhelp Care

MedHelp Care offers a Health Platform that is used by more than 500 companies and organizations
in the systematic health work and management of sick leave and rehabilitation. Using Al and health
data, MedHelp Care identifies early signs of ill health and helps managers and HR to work proactively
with preventive measures. MedHelp Care is listed on Nasdaq First North.

For more information, see MedHelp Care's website www.medhelp.se

The company's Certified Adviser is DNB Carnegie.
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